February 28, 2005
Affinis Corp
Rick Worrel, P.E.
7401 W. 129th Street, Suite 110
Overland Park Kansas  66213
119th STREET: RILEY STREET TO US 69
CONSULTING SERVICES

The City of Overland Park is interested in retaining a consulting engineering firm to provide engineering design and plan preparation services for the above referenced project.  The project consists of widening 119th Street from four to six lanes. It is currently scheduled for construction in 2008 and may be advanced depending on funding availability.
If you are interested in being considered for providing consulting services for this project, please inform us before 5:00 p.m. on March 18, 2005, by furnishing us at least six copies of your firm’s qualifications relating to this type of work.

A selection committee of Public Works staff and two members of the Governing Body will evaluate the responses based on the criteria listed below. Interviews may be conducted if necessary for the final consultant selection. 

1.
Project understanding

2.
Project approach

3.
Relevant experience

4.
Staff

5.
Availability
6. 
Communications/Public Relations
If additional information is needed, please contact Melissa Caulfield at (913) 895-6052.

MELISSA CAULFIELD, P.E.

CIVIL ENGINEER II

jnc
cc:
Chairman Jim Hix and


Members of the Public Works Committee


Governing Body Reading File

Email:
John M. Nachbar, City Manager


William D. Brown, P.E., Acting Director of Public Works


Michael S. Ross, P.E., Acting City Engineer


Daniel G. Miller, P.E., Supervisory Civil Engineer
